
 
Hangzhou Tuya Information Technology Co.,Ltd 

 

 

 

Request for Class II Permissive Change 

 

 

FCC ID: 2ANDL-CBU-IPEX          Data: May 22, 2023 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Hangzhou Tuya Information 

Technology Co.,Ltd declare that the reasons for this Class II permissive 

change are as below: 

 

1. This change is based on FCC ID: 2ANDL-CBU-IPEX granted on April 

21, 2021. 

2. Add a type of antenna, the new antenna has less gain than the old one, 

and we used the new antenna for Radiated Emissions in restricted 

frequency bands, Please refer to the test reports and antenna 

specification for details. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

By:  __________________________       __    Linyun Li ________ 

    (Signature1)                 (Print name) 

 

Title:  __Manager ___ 

 

 

On behalf of:  Hangzhou Tuya Information Technology Co.,Ltd 

         (Company Name) 

 

Telephone: _+86-15355487379___ 

 

 

 


